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Please join close the gap CA for a reception and discussion with
Assemblymembers Cecilia Aguiar-Curry,

Anna Caballero, Sharon Quirk-Silva 
and Blanca E. Rubio

Asm. Cecilia Aguiar-Curry

Asm. Sharon Quirk-Silva

Asm. Anna Caballero

Asm. Blanca E. Rubio

 Wednesday, August 30th
Reception: 6:00 - 6:45 pm 

The Hotel Bar at the Residence Inn Marriott, 1501 L Street, Sacramento, CA

Panel Discussion: 6:45 - 7:30 pm
2017: Did women make progress? Can we still? 

The Capitol Meeting Room at the Residence Inn Marriott

$ $ $
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Sponsor: $2,500  •  Association & Organization: $1,000  •  Individual: $100

Contributions are not tax deductible
Close the gap CA is a campaign to increase the number of progressive women serving in the California

Legislature by recruiting viable, women to run for open seats in targeted, winnable districts. The campaign
recruits accomplished women who are pro-choice, pro-public school funding and support paths out of

poverty. By partnering with CA progressive organizations, close the gap CA aims to achieve gender parity
in the CA legislature in 2028. 

Please make checks payable to: Close the Gap CA, 555 Bryant Street #241, Palo Alto, CA 94301
For questions contact: Cynthia Brantly Pierce at cynthia@cpierce.com or 510-704-1657
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